Highlights from the September 8, 2020 Regular Council meeting

View complete agenda package

Meeting recording not available due to failed audio recording

Centennial Campground

The Town of Rocky Mountain House hosted a four-day workshop in September 2019 for community residents to provide input into the future of Centennial Campground. Residents and Stakeholders developed two options: A redeveloped campground, or a residential/community development. Consultant V3 analyzed each of the options, including phased approaches, and will share the results at an open house on Thursday, Sept. 16 from 6 to 8 p.m. at the Lou Soppit Community Centre. (*Please note: COVID-19 protocols will be in effect*).

Related documents:

<u>Administrative Report</u>

DRAFT Design Charrette Report

Campground Option A - Assumption Sheet

Campground Option B - Assumption Sheet

Centennial Park Campground - Option 1 Scenario A

Centennial Park Campground - Option 1 Scenario B

Development Option - Assumption Sheet

Centennial Park Campground - Option 2 Scenario A

Budget engagement

Council reviewed and approved a <u>Budget 2021 public engagement survey</u>, to hear directly from residents and property-owners about municipal services. The survey will be open from Sept. 9 to Oct. 9, and responses will help Council set priorities for the 2021 budget.

Related documents:

<u>Administrative Report</u> 2021 Budget Engagement Survey

If you have any questions on these or any other items, please contact:



Laura Button *Communications Coordinator*

Town of Rocky Mountain House

Ibutton@rockymtnhouse.com Main office: 403-845-2866

Direct line: 403-846-4257